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Please accept this letter as your official invitation to attend a Nanaimo Clippers 2016 Spring  

Camp. We are offering 3 camps this year. Our first camp will be held in Fort St. John, BC -  April 2/3, our 

second camp will be in Kamloops, BC - April 23/24 and our third camp will be held in Nanaimo, BC - May 

28/29. 

 

We had great success with last year’s camps with several players either getting noticed and signing with 

our hockey club or getting noticed for the following season. Jakob Walter, Troy MacTavish, Lucas Finner 

and Matt Kowalski are players identified at least year’s camps who are currently on our roster.  Shaun 

Guison, Will Koop, Jordan Deyrmenjian, Julius Zhang, and Austin Roden are affiliate players with us who 

also attended last year’s camps and have a great chance of being on the upcoming season’s team. We 

believe strongly in our ability to recruit players through these ID Camps. 

 

Once registered for camp we will notify each player of acceptance to camp and we will also send out a 

complete schedule as camp gets close. Camp will consist of two full games on Saturday, a morning 

game on Sunday and an All­Star game at 3 on Sunday afternoon. Players will be informed of their 

standing with the Clippers at the conclusion of camp.  

  

We believe we have the finest organization, facilities, community and fans in all of Junior ‘A’ Hockey.  The 

fact that you have received an invitation to our camp indicates you have already shown you are ready to 

compete for a roster spot on the Nanaimo Clippers Junior Hockey Club and we are excited to have you 

attend this year’s Spring Camp. 

 

There is only a limited number of spaces available at each camp. We have made camps in various 

locations to make it easier on players for travel purposes. Please register ASAP to confirm your spot. 

Please email the registration form back to me at jason@nanaimoclippers.com. We are accepting cheque 

and etransfer for payment and I will confirm upon registration. 

  

Good luck with the rest of your 2015-16 season. If you have further questions please email me or text at 

250-300-1253. 

 

  

Sincerely,  

  

Jason Williamson  

Head Scout/Director of Recruiting  

Nanaimo Clippers Hockey Club  

mailto:jason@nanaimoclippers.com

